LSJRSD.0259

From: wilson rex <rex547@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 6:29 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water

Hello.

I understand your need to provide water to the citizens of the state. Water shortages are nothing new. That's how water rights came
about, turned into laws. Farmers need water to grow crops, to feed people. The proximity and availability for crops, is a limiting
factor, given you can't move a field.

Seeing that farmers have the water needed to grow crops is vital to survival. Taxing that water only hurts everyone, making food
more expensive. In conclusion, the only reasonable conclusion, is to continue to provide water to farmers, insuring our national
safety.

Sincerely,

Rex Wilson M.D.

Sent from my Verizon LG Smartphone





